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From:   NRDC <nrdcinfo@nrdconline.org> on behalf of Mark Kinnucan 
<kinnucan@patriot.net>
Sent:   Thursday, September 06, 2012 12:51 PM
To:     !FHFA REG-COMMENTS
Subject:        RIN 2590-AA53 - Restore PACE programs now

Sep 6, 2012

Mr.  Alfred Pollard
1700 G Street, NW, 4th floor
Washington, DC 20552

Dear Mr.  Pollard,

The thing that holds me back from doing energy-saving retrofits to my house is the 
likelihood that I will move in a few years, and won't reallize the savings.  If I had a PACE 
program available, I wouldn't have to worry about that, since I would be able to pass 
along the cost
- as well as the benefit - to the next owner, just like with a sewer assessment.  I suspect 
the same is  true for millions of other homeowners.  It just makes sense to do it this way.

Therefore, I urge the FHFA to reconsider its position opposing PACE in its recently 
proposed rule and to reinstate these programs.

Sincerely,

Mark Kinnucan
10 Ardsley Place
Huntington Station, NY  11746

Sincerely,

Mr. Mark Kinnucan
10 Ardsley Pl
Huntington Station, NY 11746-1008
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